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dward

From: Yoshiko.Mizuta@jp.ul.com
Sent: Friday, July 18, 2003 3:18 AM
To: dward@americantcb.com
Cc: Kanako.Sanda@jp.ul.com; Toyokazu.Imamura@jp.ul.com
Subject: RE: CGJWT01_ATCB000598 comments

Dear Dennis,

Here is our response to your comment Number 4.

Yes, we will provide revised test report and the manufacturer will 
response to this comment for sure.
Also, we will provide a statement which state that channel 12 and 13 would 
not be used in order to satisfy your comment.
We believe that would be sufficient.

We hope to receive good news from you very soon.

Have a nice weekend!

Best regards,

Yoshiko Mizuta
<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<
 Yoshiko Mizuta

 UL Apex Co., Ltd.
 EMC Service(Head Office EMC Lab.)
 4383-326 Asama-cho, Ise-shi,
 Mie-ken 516-0021 JAPAN
 TEL: +81-(0)596-24-8116
 FAX: +81-(0)596-24-8124
 E-mail: yoshiko.mizuta@jp.ul.com <<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<

"dward" <dward@atcb.com>
2003/07/18 00:34
Please respond to dward

 
        To:     <Yoshiko.Mizuta@jp.ul.com>
        cc:     <Kanako.Sanda@jp.ul.com>
        Subject:        RE: CGJWT01_ATCB000598 comments

Hi Yoshiko
No, the 20cm statement would be incorrect since the camera is a portable device.  The 
statement would be simply that this device complies with the FCC RF exposure requirements.
Thanks" Dennis 

-----Original Message-----
From: Yoshiko.Mizuta@jp.ul.com [mailto:Yoshiko.Mizuta@jp.ul.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2003 3:47 AM
To: dward@americantcb.com
Cc: Kanako.Sanda@jp.ul.com
Subject: Re: CGJWT01_ATCB000598 comments

Dear Dennis,
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Thank you for the comments.
We have a question to your comment, number 3.

What you suggest us is to put RF Exposure statement which says"This 
equipment should be installed and operated with minimum distance at least 
20 cm from persons body.........".
However, what if it is not possible to do so, we can not include this 
statement in the manual?
We would like you to advise us how we response to this comment to meet 
your requirement.

Please provide your advise as soon as possible.

Best regards,

Yoshiko Mizuta
<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<
 Yoshiko Mizuta

 UL Apex Co., Ltd.
 EMC Service(Head Office EMC Lab.)
 4383-326 Asama-cho, Ise-shi,
 Mie-ken 516-0021 JAPAN
 TEL: +81-(0)596-24-8116
 FAX: +81-(0)596-24-8124
 E-mail: yoshiko.mizuta@jp.ul.com <<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<<

"dward" <dward@atcb.com>
2003/07/17 03:50
Please respond to dward

 
        To:     <Yoshiko.Mizuta@jp.ul.com>
        cc:     <Kanako.Sanda@jp.ul.com>
        Subject:        CGJWT01_ATCB000598 comments

Hi Yoshiko
Please see comments.
Thanks
Dennis 

-- For more information about UL, its Marks, and its services for EMC, quality 
registrations and product certifications for global markets, please access our web sites 
at http://www.ul.com and http://www.ul-asia.com, or contact your local sales 
representative. --

*********  Internet E-mail Confidentiality Disclaimer  **********

This e-mail message may contain privileged or confidential information.  If you are not 
the intended recipient, you may not disclose, use, disseminate, distribute, copy or rely 
upon this message or attachment in any way.  If you received this e-mail message in error,
please return by forwarding the message and its attachments to the sender.

Underwriters Laboratories Inc. and its affiliates do
not accept liability for any errors, omissions, corruption
or virus in the contents of this message or any attachments that arise as a result of e-
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mail transmission.
*****************************************************************


